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April Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning  Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070  

Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to spending the Spring season 

with your children! Last month we had the privilege to 

hatch baby chicks and eat green eggs and ham! We 

are confident that last month was a success and feel 

the month of April will be even more eventful! 

On April 10th we will be celebrating National Sibling 

Day at BV. If you would like your picture taken for next 

month’s newsletter, be sure to wear matching colors 

with your brother or sister. If you do not have a sibling 

find a friend to match with!! We hope to see many 

pairs, trios, and quartets!!  

 Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming April Events 

April 1 

Happy Easter!! 

April 10 

National Sibling Day 

April 13 

3’s & 4’s Library Day 

BV Staff Birthdays 

April 1 

Ms. Heidi 

April 12 

Mrs. Shannon 

April 20 

Mrs. April 

Mark Your Calendars 

• The 4’s/PreK graduation is 

on June 7th at 4pm  

• Time to plan for our fun-

filled summer!! Please turn 

in the Summer sign-up 

sheets for the 4’s and 

schoolagers in the front 

office!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Mrs. Robin and Mr. 

Robbie teaching the 

children about the baby 

chicks!! 
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Figure 2: One of our little chicks who broke out of his shell late last month! He was 

exhausted but look at him only 1 day later!! 

Check out the video of him hatching at: www.beginningvisions.com  

Figure 3: Mrs. Angie and Miss Justice having book/group time with 

their toddlers! 

Happy Easter to each of our BV families. We 

appreciate you and are thankful for your children!! 

http://www.beginningvisions.com/

